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Fields, Debbie

From: Nicholas Pjevach <nick.pjevach@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 22, 2023 4:34 PM
To: All Alders
Subject: Emphasize Good Work in 78789

 

Alders, 
 
I am sure that the Percent for Art Ordinance Annual Report 2022 will be accepted without discussion, but I 
wanted to take a brief moment to elevate the incredible work that Karin Wolf, Arts Program Administrator, and 
Meri Rose Ekberg, Community & Cultural Resources Planner, do every day and especially related to carrying 
out the City's Percent for Art program (Legistar File # 47273). We are so fortunate to benefit from their 
dedication, passion, and good work! 
 
Best, 
-Nick 
 
 
Nick Pjevach 
he/anything respectful  
Chair 
Madison Arts Commission 
nick.pjevach@gmail.com 
262-853-7094 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  


